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Bulletin Board Policy 

 

 

The Wabash Carnegie Public Library’s Bulletin Board serves as a medium of communication for 

the library and community it serves.  It is to promote community information and community 

awareness. 

 

While first considerations are given to the needs of the Wabash Carnegie Public Library notices 

of civic, cultural, and or educational events, or approved by library administration may be 

accepted for display as room permits.  However, the library reserves the right to determine what 

shall be accepted for display.  Political advertisements or notices of recruitment to a particular 

group or club shall not be accepted for display.  Library has right to take down any notices or 

displays posted that it has not authorized immediately. 

 

All notices and displays are posted at the risk of the person or group, and the library bears no 

responsibility for the content, for damage to notices, or for their unauthorized removal from the 

display areas.  Notices and displays can be limited to 3 months for posting unless otherwise 

authorized by library administration. 

 

Containers for contributions may not be placed in the Library. 

 

Questions concerning the posting of any specific notice, poster, or other material should be 

referred to the Information Services Manager, who may consult with the Executive Director 

when needed. 
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